
PUBLIC NOTICE 
MAINE FRESH LOBSTER, INC., Bremen, Lincoln County 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A Section 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board 
announces it will vote on a proposal to allocate funds to the Maine Dept. of Marine Resources 
(MDMR) for acquisition of a working waterfront covenant on 3.11± acres of land owned by 
David L. Osier located on Medomak Road in Bremen, ME. Parcel is identified on Bremen Tax 
Map 13 as a portion of Lot 1-1 and in the Lincoln County registry of deeds as Book 1652, Page 
288.  The MDMR will ensure the property will be used for commercial fisheries purposes. 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting May 21, 
2013.  The meeting is scheduled to begin at 1:00PM at the DACF Bolton Hill facility, 2870 
North Belfast Ave, Augusta, Maine. Written comments on the proposal will be accepted until 
5:00PM May 17, 2013 and should be submitted to Tom Miragliuolo, LMF Program, #22 State 
House Station, Augusta, ME 04333-0022 or offered at the Board meeting.  For more information 
contact the above address or call 207-287-3200. 
 

 

 

 

 


